
Learn Sheffield Opportunities 
April 2017 

The purpose of this bulletin is to share opportunities that school leaders may wish to take ad-
vantage of. It generally consists of free events, group discounts or local/national initiatives that are 

being offered to Sheffield. If you know of anything that you think should be included then let us 
know.  

 
This year the bulletin is aimed at all sectors – look out for the labels above to  

indicate who the opportunity is most likely to be of interest to!  

Parental involvement has significant positive effect on children’s achievement 

 

Family Learning increases the overall level of children’s development by 15% 

 

 

 

Monday 15th May, 8.30am – 5.30pm 
 

at Lifelong Learning, Skills & Communities, 145 Crookesmoor Road, Sheffield S6 3FP 

 
 

bit.ly/FLSheffield

FamilyLearning@sheffield.gov.uk
 

 

 
Improve children’s attainment in English 

New and updated Family Learning courses in English: Literacy and Film / Families Reading 

Improve children’s attainment in STEM – (Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths) 

Digital Makers: Discover Coding / Robotics / Minecraft / Operation Microbit  

KS2 Maths: Algebra 

Engineers Are Go: an introduction to engineering in partnership with local industry 

Improve adults skills in English and Maths Skills: 

Initial assessment and advice and guidance 

English and Maths bridging courses leading to qualifications 

Improve the Health and Well Being of our families: New Jamie Oliver’s Ministry of Food cooking for well being 

Form positive early years foundations for learning 

Early Help: Early Years activities in Children’s Centres and Early Years Settings 

 

% 

Family Learning programmes in Sheffield are provided FREE by Lifelong Learning, Skills and 
Communities to those families who have adults without GCSE qualifications in English and 
Maths.  Funding is available for childcare provision.  Don’t forget that exciting, high quality   

activities and resources are available for learners to take home 

file:///C:/Users/Kh019893/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/Temporary%20Internet%20Files/Content.Outlook/N85ZSM9R/bit.ly/FLSheffield
mailto:FamilyLearning@sheffield.gov.uk


 

 



SAYiT is a Sheffield based Youth Charity, specialising in 1:1 and group work with lesbian, gay, bisexual, and trans 

young people; young women; and young people affected by HIV. SAYiT also offers training for professionals.  

 

To register your interest/attendance go to  

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/sayit-open-day-tickets-32435910682  

 

Or for more information please contact Liz Wilson or Janice Robinson 0114 241 2728 info@sayouthtrust.org.uk  

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/sayit-open-day-tickets-32435910682
mailto:info@sayouthtrust.org.uk




Sheffield Offer 

SupplyTeacher.jobs is a new 

online way of finding supply 

teachers.  It has been developed 

in Sheffield and the offer on the 

left is available to Sheffield 

schools. 

 

The link below provide more  

Information, including a FAQ sec-

tion... 

 
https://www.supplyteacher.jobs/  

 

Arts Opportunities for teachers, teaching assistants and school technicians at      

Artist Workshops (2 hours  £130) from 18 March- 
18 June 2017 
 
 ·Figure & Body workshop with artist Jo Blaker to ex-
plore drawing skills while considering the relationship 
between figure and the body across sculpture, fashion, 
ceramics and photography as seen in our latest exhibi-
tion Disobedient Bodies: JW Anderson. 
 
·Explore our latest exhibition Disobedient Bodies: JW 

Anderson with artists Gillian Brent or Laura Slater. 

Choose from a Drawing or Sculpture focused workshop 

tailored for your class. Workshops will develop skills in 

listening, speaking, drawing, 2D 3D as well as learning 

about great artists. 

To book, please visit our website: 

www.hepworthwakefield.org/learning/teachers/JW-

Anderson-schools-offer/ 

Skill Up Sessions – May 2017, £5 twilight 
and Saturday options 
  
We have practical, playful, and skills-based CPD 
workshops that will take inspiration 
from Disobedient Bodies, focusing on the figure and 
body.  

Choose from drawing and sculpture workshops that 
are tailored to primary and  secondary teaching, 
and work with artists Gillian Brent and Laura Slater 
to develop your skills that can be taken back into 
the classroom. 

 For dates, more information, and how to book visit 
our website: www.hepworthwakefield.org/
learning/teachers/CPD/skill-up-workshops/ 

http://www.hepworthwakefield.org/learning/teachers/JW-Anderson-schools-offer/
http://www.hepworthwakefield.org/learning/teachers/JW-Anderson-schools-offer/
http://www.hepworthwakefield.org/learning/teachers/CPD/skill-up-workshops/
http://www.hepworthwakefield.org/learning/teachers/CPD/skill-up-workshops/
http://www.hepworthwakefield.org/learning/teachers/CPD/skill-up-workshops/


In addition to attending Julie's morning 

and afternoon keynotes participants will 

have the opportunity to attend two work-

shops as well as time to browse, talk and 

reflect via the interactive displays.  

 

Conference Fees  

£100 for Sheffield Schools and all PVI 

settings and providers.  

£125 for all schools outside of Sheffield.  

 

Fees include Lunch, refreshments and a 

copy of Talk for Maths Mastery             

Exemplification.  

 

For further information and booking  

details please email                              

sselp@wybourncommunity.sheffield.   

shu.uk  

Sheffield Doc Fest 2017 Doc/Crew Volunteer Programme 
Applications are now open for the 2017 Doc/Crew Volunteer Programme! Roles that are included 
in the Doc/Crew support all aspects of the Festival, including: Films, Alternate Realities  
Exhibitions, Talks & Sessions, Marketplace, Events, Marketing and Operations. This opportunity is 
open to staff in your school 
 
We are really interested in hearing from volunteers who may want to get involved in their  
community, strengthen their CV and take their first steps in the industry, try something new and  
develop lasting friendships. 
  
Please find attached a postcard to share with any interested applicants. We ask all applicants to 
apply online via our website: https://www.sheffdocfest.com/view/aboutsheffdoccrew . There you 
will also find a full list of the types of roles available. The deadline for applications is the 
19th April 2017. 
 

If you or they have any queries please feel free to contact our Volunteer Coordinator, Serena  
Williamson on serena.williamson@sidf.co.uk . 

https://www.sheffdocfest.com/view/aboutsheffdoccrew
mailto:serena.williamson@sidf.co.uk


                     South Yorkshire Maths Hub                  
Opportunities and training to support the development of  

                      teaching for mastery in your school   

We have a number of ways for you to develop or further develop teaching for mastery approaches across your school. If 
you have already accessed the roadmap programme, please see below for further information about the DfE funded na-
tional programme as a next step. 

  
The Roadmap to Mastery 

This programme is ideal as an introduction to teaching for mastery.  Over 150 schools in our region have accessed the 
programme and as a result, many of our colleagues are reflecting, discussing and collaborating around the national 
Teaching for Mastery agenda. 
  
You can access the programme in two ways: 
Whole school CPD 

5 twilight sessions delivered in your school for all staff.  The sessions will introduce teaching for mastery approaches and 
provide CPD that focuses on deepening subject knowledge, addressing misconceptions, conceptual understanding and 
developing mathematical reasoning. 
Cost £1500 

Booking 

Please email  admin@symathshub.org.uk 

Subject Lead CPD 
5 full days training for Maths Leads.  The content for both programmes is the same but this course provides your maths 
lead with greater time to reflect and plan the most appropriate steps for your school.   
Cost  £250 
Dates & Venue 
01 March, 03 April, 04 May, 06 June and 04 July 2017. 
All sessions will take place at the Source Conference Centre, Meadowhall and will start at 09.00 am and finish at 3.00 
pm. 
Booking 
If you wish to book a place on this series of 5 full day sessions, please complete the Google form by following: this link. 
 

We are also looking for schools who wish to work with a nationally trained Teaching for Mastery Specialist 
Teacher 

The national programme partners each school with a mastery specialist teacher who will work closely alongside your 
maths lead to develop teaching for mastery.  Details for applications will be made available later in the spring term. We 
recognise that schools who have embarked on the Roadmap to Mastery programme are well placed to be candidates for 
this next step.  If you would like to register your interest and receive further details in the spring term please contact me 
at gbrown@symathshub.org.uk  

Festival of Debate 
 

We are holding a Festival of Debate event in partnership with Opus Independent at the Town Hall on Monday the 8th 

of May, 9:30 am – 12:30 pm. 
 

I appreciate that this is in school time but we would appreciate if there is any capacity for your student council, debate 

club or a group of Year 9’s and under to have the opportunity to attend and feed in to the debate around the issues for 

Make your Mark 2017.  We really want young people to equip their Members of Youth Parliament with their views and 

opinions to then represent them at the Annual Sitting in July and the House of Commons in November.  
 

Please let me know if you are able to bring a group of young people to this event. 
 

Lee Raven 

Sheffield Futures 

0114 2012803 lee.raven@sheffieldfutures.org.uk  

mailto:admin@symathshub.org.uk
http://symathshub.us14.list-manage1.com/track/click?u=84922e1b69ba05f9804b1f9b6&id=fe85e5d6d9&e=a43f0c6840
mailto:gbrown@symathshub.org.uk


Transport Survey 
 

Please see attached document and Sur-
vey Monkey link below to share with 
your students on your network where 
possible or to give to student councils to 
complete if appropriate. 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/
YPMG2W8  

 
2,161 young people voted ‘transport’ as 

the top issue in Make your Mark 2016. 

 

The Sheffield Youth Cabinet have the 

chance to tell South Yorkshire Travel 

what the issues are on the 21st 

of April 2017. 
 

Make your Mark 
 

Make your Mark has been a 

success in regards to turnout 

each year, we keep striving to get more young people 

participating and again this is only possible with the 

support and efforts from schools. 
 

This is an early plea for your support in Make your Mark 

2017.  I will keep you up to date as soon as the BYC pre-

registering is live.  
 

If you have any questions or would like me to come in 

to school to discuss with you how we can make it work 

for you, your students and your school then please let 

me know. 
 

Lee Raven 

Sheffield Futures 

0114 2012803 lee.raven@sheffieldfutures.org.uk  

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/YPMG2W8
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/YPMG2W8


 

 

Education sessions  
at Shire Brook Valley Nature Reserve 

Come along to this wonderful 
nature reserve for a two-hour 
education session delivered by 
Sheffield City Council rangers. 
These sessions are FREE, as 
costs are covered by Natural 
England.  

Possible sessions in-

clude:  

Pond dipping 

Sweep netting 

Habitat studies 

Spring /summer 

walk 

Woodland adventure 

Wildflower ID 

Earth walk 

For more information, or to book call Nell on 0114 

2356348 or email nell.dixon@sheffield.gov.uk 

Free sessions are available on other sites including: Gully’s 

Meadow in Beauchief, 70 Acre Hill in Darnall and Park-

wood in Shirecliffe - for more information get in touch. 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiHzsD1xcTSAhWL7hoKHSTUBcwQjRwIBw&url=https://notalotofpeopleknowthat.wordpress.com/2012/01/11/climate-change-officers-at-sheffield-city-council/&psig=AFQjCNGtsojpnlX


                     FUTURE MAKERS  

Internationally touring theatre company , Third Angel is offering young people in our region a really exciting op-
portunity. 
  

Future makers is a scheme developed to offer young people in the Sheffield region practical advice on careers in 
the theatre and film industries from industry professionals. 
  

Running in the school holidays, FUTURE MAKERS is absolutely free and open to anybody between 14-19 years 
with an active interest in the arts. Each full day workshop focuses on one area of film of theatre. The aim is to 
demystify the jargon, provide advice on all various pathways into the profession and have a strong practical ele-
ment to offer a taster of what the future might hold. 
    

Easter Holidays  

Tuesday 11th April—Writing for Film and Television 

Wednesday 12th April—Creating a Theatre Company  
 

Summer Half Term  

Tuesday 30th May—Behind the Camera 

Wednesday 31st May—How do I become a director? 
  

To Apply go to this link: http://thirdangel.co.uk/blog/future-makers-in-2017 



No of Pupils 

The Key for School 
Lead-

ers                (20% 
discount) 

The Key for School 
Gover-

nors           (20% dis-
count) 

CPD 
Toolkit        (20% 

discount) 

All ser-
vices       (25% 

discount) 

1 - 100 £424.00 £316.00 £272.00 £948.75 

101 - 200 £476.00 £356.00 £348.00 £1,106.25 

201 - 400 £528.00 £396.00 £456.00 £1,293.75 

401 - 600 £632.00 £432.00 £540.00 £1,503.75 

601 - 900 £784.00 £476.00 £608.00 £1,751.25 

901 - 1500 £876.00 £524.00 £704.00 £1,972.50 

1501- 2000 £960.00 £580.00 £800.00 £2,193.75 

2000+ £1,200.00 £612.00 £908.00 £2,550.00 

All prices are exclusive of VAT and are for 12 months membership 



                                         FREE STATUTORY TRAINING 

Prevent Statutory Duty  

The session below has been added to give schools who did not access the previous autumn/winter train-

ing, and haven't arranged training via another route, the chance to receive the training. 

21st June 2017 at 9:15am—11:45am  

All sessions are at Learn Sheffield Training and Development Hub 

To book a place email or phone: bookings@learnsheffield.co.uk or 0114 250 7417 

 

 
ESCAL Sheffield – Reciprocal Reading EEF Trial for Primary Schools 2017/18     
 
 
ESCAL has been approached by FFT Literacy to share the Reciprocal Reading Trial opportunity with Sheffield schools. 
  
Please find information below about the Literacy Trial in Reciprocal Reading which the EEF is funding for academic year 2017-
18.  This trial will include a total of 100 schools. 
  
If you would like to discuss this further, please feel free contact the ESCAL team for more information on 0114 2053093 or 
email ESCAL@sheffield.gov.uk. All information for schools is below with further information available online at https://
educationendowmentfoundation.org.uk/our-work/projects/reciprocal-reading/ . 

  
To summarise the Reciprocal Reading trial (2017-18): 
 
All interested schools must be prepared to be randomised to deliver the programme or to act as a control and continue with 
business as usual for one year, after which they too can deliver the programme. 
 
Eligible schools randomised to deliver the programme must be able to do so with year 4 (whole class), 5 and 6 (targeted) pupils. 
Intervention schools will pay £500 to receive the intervention (All training and school support) and receive £200 worth of books
(this is a fraction of the cost of the programme and takes into account the fact that we are testing the impact of the pro-
gramme). Year 4, 5, and 6 pupils will complete tests (GL New Group Reading Test). 
 
Control schools will receive £1000 in recognition of completing the GL Assessment New Group Reading Test with their pupils in 
Y4, 5 and 6 and any other assessments required by the evaluators, and agrees not to engage in the programme until the end of 
the trial. 
 
To be eligible schools must not have engaged in Reciprocal Reading training from FFT Literacy in the past.  
 
Schools who take part in this study should not be in the middle of another EEF literacy trial with KS2 pupils.  
 
Other than that, everyone interested is welcome to register, particularly if their FSM level is above average. 
  
To obtain an Expression of Interest form please contact Maria Cockerill at maria.cockerill@qub.ac.uk  

https://educationendowmentfoundation.org.uk/our-work/projects/reciprocal-reading/
https://educationendowmentfoundation.org.uk/our-work/projects/reciprocal-reading/
mailto:maria.cockerill@qub.ac.uk


The Schools Linking Programme in Sheffield aims to bring communities together by linking schools from 

across the city. We bring together two classes from demographically diverse primary schools creating year-

long curriculum rich class links for pupils in Key Stage 2. School Linking has just been endorsed by the           

Department for Communities and Local Government (DCLG) and the Department for Education (DfE).  

The Linking Year  

The children will meet three times in the year, usually the first of these meetings is at a neutral venue followed by visits to each 

school in the spring / summer term. They exchange work throughout the year and through this structured programme explore 

four key questions:  

-Who am I? – exploring identity     -Who are we? – celebrating diversity  

-Where do we live? – promoting community   -How do we all live together? – championing equality  

Benefits to Students  

-Develops skills of enquiry, critical thinking, reflection and communication  

-Develops trust, empathy, awareness and respect  

-Provides opportunities for children and young people to meet, build new relationships, work together and contribute to the 

wider community.  

Benefits to Schools  

-Offers a clear and strategic contribution towards the spiritual, moral, social and cultural development of pupils  

-Provides a meaningful experience of British values in action as children respect diversity and celebrate individual liberty  

- Nationally recognised as offering a positive, age appropriate curriculum response to the Prevent Duty.  

Our Involvement  

We help you make the initial link and provide you with training and support and all the resources you need to make your linking 

project an enjoyable process and, above all, a success! 

How to join  

Community schools, academies, minority faith schools, primary or secondary schools are all welcome. We would love to have 

you on board. For more info, please contact Rob Unwin on 0114 241 2754 or rob.unwin@decsy.org.uk. 

Find tried and tested resources on our website to help your teachers deliver excellent SMSC and British values les-


